BUCKINGHAM PALACE

To: Mrs. Clayton and the Children in Class 1/2C
at St. Peter's CE Primary School

The Queen wishes me to write and thank you for your letters.

Her Majesty thought it was kind of you to tell her that you have been
learning about the Royal Family, and The Queen greatly appreciated the nice
things you have said.

Her Majesty was interested to see the questions you have asked and,
although The Queen does not have time to reply personally to all the
hundreds of people who write to her each day, she was very glad to hear from

you. I am enclosing a little information which I hope you will enjoy.

Her Majesty thanks you once again for the care you have taken with
your letters, and The Queen sends her good wishes to you all.

Kol

Lady-in-Waiting

18th February, 2015



